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Warner, Mike D.

Subject: FW: Employee appreciation

From: Laura Falotico <flaura532701@gmail.com>  
Sent: Friday, May 22, 2020 2:14 PM 
To: Warner, Mike D. <MWarner@lakecountyil.gov>; tshaughnessy@antiochtownshipil.gov 
Cc: Woolford, Kurt A. <KWoolford@lakecountyil.gov>; Eric Ring <ering@antiochtownshipil.gov> 
Subject: Employee appreciation 
 

Mr. Shaughnessy & Mr.Warner, 
  
We would like to express our sincere appreciation for two of your outstanding employees.  My wife and I 
are very vested in keeping the Sequoit creek waterway flowing at a level that will not flood our Loon 
Lake neighborhood.  We probably have reached the nuisance level with Kurt and Eric, but even when the 
phone calls from us get obnoxious, Kurt and Eric continue to have the best attitude.  We recently 
worked with Kurt to resolve a blockage issue in the Sequoit creek flowage on the north side of Route 173 
in Antioch.  Kurt organized a crew, including Eric Ring, to remove the blockage and reestablish level 
water flow in the creek.  It is incredible how often both Kurt and Eric go above and beyond.  We have 
come to rely on their assistance when we have a flooding issue or when we recognize a blockage - both of 
them take ownership depending on whose team it falls to.  So hats off to Kurt and Eric!  Once gain you 
have saved the day and kept us from having to build the ark!  We really enjoy working with you!  
 

Mr Shaughnessy and Mr. Warner, please recognize and pass on our eternal appreciation for all these 
gentleman do not only for us, but for Stormwater Management and Antioch Township. 
 

Joe and Laura Falotico 


